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ASX Announcement 
13 December 2024 
 
 
 
 

Close of Entitlement Offer 
 
 
Traffic Technologies Ltd (ASX: TTI) (‘Traffic Technologies’ or the Company) refers to 
its announcement on 11 November 2024 of the non-renounceable pro-rata entitlement 
offer of one (1) new Share for every two (2) Shares held at the Record Date of 15 
November 2024, at an Issue Price of $0.005 per new Share with one (1) free attaching 
option for every one (1) Share issued under the entitlement offer (Offer). 

The Company confirms close of the Offer at 5pm today as per the extension of the closing 
date as announced on 3 December 2024. The Company will make a further announcement 
containing the results of the Offer. 

This announcement was authorised for release to the market by the board of Traffic 
Technologies. 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Mr. Con Liosatos      
T: +61 3 9430 0222     
E: con.liosatos@trafficltd.com.au    
 


